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Parks and Recreation Department Soul Searching Event Cancelled 
 
New Braunfels, Texas – The City of New Braunfels Parks and Recreation Department has announced that the 

annual Soul Searching event in the Comal Cemetery has been cancelled due to forecasted adverse weather 

conditions. 

Soul Searching… Night Ramblings at the Comal Cemetery, cemetery tours scheduled for, Friday 

October 19th and Saturday October 20th are cancelled, however alternative dates are being explored. Individuals 

who purchased tickets are being notified of the cancellation. Tickets are being refunded or individuals may choose 

to donate the ticket price to the Cemetery Committee.  

For additional information about the event cancellation, contact the City’s Parks and Recreation 

Department at 830-221-4350. 
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